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Athletics Carnival – Thanks! 

We had a wonderful athletics carnival again this year and we have some people and groups that we need to acknowledge because 
without them, some aspects just wouldn’t happen. 

Our Amazing P&C 
Many of our P&C members beat me to school on Thursday morning and were setting up the tuckshop getting ready to feed the  
hungry athletes and their families. Thank you for this commitment to our students and school. 
Thanks to Kirstie, our wonderful Tuckshop convenor who once again provided some great sustenance for the day.  
Lions Club 
Our wonderful Lions Club and Lions volunteers were once again a great support for our school – Peter, Charlie, Shelley and Des. Thank 
you! 
Parents 
Thank you to the many parents that gave up their time to set up before work and then through the day to help prepare and serve. 

I would also like to thank the parents for their support for all of the students through the day. Your encouragement towards students 
trying to be ‘better then their best’ was appreciated. 
Ms Phillips  
I mentioned at the presentation ceremony yesterday afternoon that the 2022 carnival was going to be Ms Phillips last sports day at 
Bargara State School. After 24 years at Bargara State School, it was a lovely touch that Mrs Coulston and her new baby were able to 
come into school for the presentations. Mrs Coulston was in preschool (Prep) herself when Ms Phillips first arrived at Bargara State 
School. Thanks to Ms Phillips for all of our sports days over the years and the lovely weather that she always seemed to be able to 
organise. 
Grounds staff 
Thanks also to Mr Hendricks and Mr David for their work in getting the oval set out for sports day. 
It was lovely to have such a nice cover of grass for the 2 days. 
Athletics Results 
Congratulations to every student who pushed themselves to be ‘better than their best’ over the 2 days. The sportsmanship displayed 
over the days was fantastic once again. One of the highlights was in an 800m race.  Brock, who was coming second and after giving his 
all and realising he wasn’t going to be able to grab 1st place, he gave the winner a round of applause as they crossed the finishing line. 
Simply wonderful! 
A special acknowledgement to the age champions and the runners up in each age group. Pushing each other to do the very best is 
great to watch. 

The major trophies went to the following houses: 

• Overall Champion house – Grimwood 1st, Moore 2nd, Steffensen 3rd  

• March Past – Moore 

• Relays – Grimwood 

• Ball Games – Grimwood 

• House of the Day – Steffensen 

PBL rewards 
Today our students participated in the PBL rewards activities. This is an acknowledgement of great behaviour displayed throughout 
the term. We had some students heading off site to play lawn bowls and others to do some tree planting. Well done boys and girls. 

School holidays 

We hope that everyone has a wonderful mid-year break and has the chance to recharge the batteries. With so many students away 
sick at the moment we hope that the 2 weeks allows everyone to find their feet once again. 

 
Regards 
 
 
 
 
 

Chris Norris 
Principal 

 
Bargara State School, 
591 Bargara Road, 
Bargara, QLD, 4670 
Ph: 07 4150 5333 
Student Absence Line: 07 4150 5366 
Email: the.principal@bargarass.eq.edu.au 
Web: www.bargarass.eq.edu.au 
Facebook: www.facebook.com/BargaraSS/  



DATE CLAIMERS  
Please note that dates may change at short notice 

Weekly school assembly is on Monday afternoons in 

the hall at 2:10pm. Parents are welcome to attend. 

TERM 3 

JULY 

Monday 11th First Day Term 3 

Monday 18th  
to Friday 22nd  

NAIDOC Week 

Friday 22nd Inter-School sport 

Monday 25th  
to Wednesday 27th  

Year 5 Camp 
(Barambah) 

Friday 29th Inter-School Sport 

AUGUST 

Wednesday 3rd  
& Thursday 4th  

Inter-school Athletics  
At St Luke’s 

Friday 12th  

Inter-School Athletics 
At St Luke’s 

Inter-School Sport 

Friday 19th Inter-School Sport 

Monday 22nd 
Prep Swimming Lessons 

 Commence 

Friday 26th Inter-School Sport 

SEPTEMBER 

Thursday 8th & Friday 9th Year 4 Camp 

TERM 4 

OCTOBER 

Thursay13th 
Grade 3 to 6 Swimming Lessons 

commence  

NOVEMBER 

Wednesday 2nd  
to Friday 4th  

Year 6 Camp 
(Chaverim) 

Thursday 24th 
Whole School Swimming  

Carnival 

STUDENT OF THE WEEK 

Prep A Rohan 

Prep B August 

1A Alex 

1B Blade 

1/2C Jett 

2A Cruz 

2B Franklin 

3A Willow 

3B Singto 

3/4C Evie 

4A Blaiden 

4B Lilly 

5A Scarlett 

5B Ivy 

6A Noah 

6B Jake 

Technology 
Asha 3/4C 

Weekly school assembly is on Monday afternoons in the 
hall at 2:10pm. Parents are welcome to attend. 

 

SPORTS HOUSE CARNIVAL RESULTS 

 

 

 

AWARD HOUSE 

Overall Champion House Grimwood 1st, Moore 2nd, Steffensen 3rd 

March Past Moore 

Relays Grimwood 

Ball Games Grimwood 

House Of The Day Steffensen 

AGE CHAMPION GIRL BOY 

2013 Baylee C Pim O 

2012 Ivy T-P Jack B 

2011 Lyla Mc Elliott T 

2010 Tenne’ B Percy J 



 
 

 

 

 

Hello wonderful Bargara School community. 

We have had a full day of baking today!  

Thank you to Mr & Mrs Jordan for bringing in  

bananas for us to enjoy at Breakfast Club. We 
thought we would put them to good use before the 
holidays so today we made banana pancakes at 
Breakfast Club. 

For Crafty Creations we made fresh baked banana 
muffins! They were a very delicious hit! Students got 
to have fun icing, decorating and eating them at 
2nd break. (We also may have of eaten the 1st couple 
of batches warm at 1st break) 

I hope you all have a very safe and fun June/July  

holidays! Stay warm and I look forward to seeing 
everyone when school goes back in Term3! Happy 
Holidays!  

Chappy Ris  

 

 

 

     TERM 2 PBL AWARDS 
BRONZE 

PREP A 

Mia 

Ryker 

Ava 

Ruby 

Zane 

Freya 

Jaxon 

Oscar 

Rohan 

Asher 

Joel 

Kayden 

1A  

Patrick 

Lilly 

Zye 

Jazmin 

1B Tyler 

1/2C April 

2B   

Raahim 

Amber 

Lilia 

Mikayla 

3A   Chontelle 

Isabelle 

3/4C  
Asha 

William 

Nash 

4A 
Kale 

Jack 

4B 

Isabella 

Jack 

Madison 

Chester 

Hayden 

Hugh 

Kodi 

Lily 

Ruby 

5A Jack 

5B  
Angus 

Brendon 

6A Tallis 

SILVER 

PREP B 

Chloe 

Grace 

Malakai 

1A 

Pippa 

Duke 

Zoe 

Kate 

1/2C Heath 

3A Georgina 

4A  
Liam 

Starla 

5A  
Colette 

Blaike 

6B Charlotte 



Come along and have your say!  

Our P&C meet on a Wednesday, once a month 

in the administration building with a start time 

of 6.15pm and the meeting goes for  

approximately one hour.  

MEETING DATES 

 

20th July 

17th August 

14th September 

12th October 

09th November 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hello Families, 

Holidays are just around the corner so please book 

in ASAP As mentioned in the email sent out, we are 

capped at 30 children a day. I hope all families  

received the email but if for some reason you  

didn’t, I have printed it out and placed a copy  

beside the sign in/out iPad with all of our important  

information. We hope you all have fun and we will 

hopefully see you in the holidays, if not before. 

Lucy and The Helping Hands Team 

  0448 689 364 or 1300 395 735 

   junioradventuresgroup.com.au  

 

School Watch 

YOU CAN HELP! 

Your Eyes and Ears are 

Our Security 

LOOK - LISTEN - REPORT 

 

ELECTRONIC REPORT CARDS 
This year we are moving to electronic report cards. This simply means that when the reports are set to go home,  

our school system will access the email address on our system and they will be sent as part of an email.   

If needed, please update your email address using the slip below or by emailing our school office directly on  

admin@bargarass.eq.edu 



IMPORTANT DATES AND EVENTS 

FOR YEAR 7 STUDENTS 2023 
ACE, Sports Development and Bursary Applications 

The online submission portal will open 4:00pm Monday 30 May 2022. 

Applications will close at 4:00pm on Friday 24th June 2022. 

All applications to be digitally submitted through the Online Application Portal.  

 

A link to the application portal can be found in the following locations: 

School website: https://kepnockshs.eq.edu.au/Pages/default.aspx  

Kepnock SHS Facebook:  https://www.facebook.com/KepnockHigh/ 

Kepnock SHS Instagram: https://www.instagram.com/kepnockstatehighschool/ 
 

Enrolment Evening 1 – 14th June 2022 

5:30pm – 7:30pm in RJ Young Hall and Library. 

This is the only enrolment evening before the closing date for ACE, Sports  

Development and Bursary programs.  
 

Applicants must have completed their enrolment interview PRIOR to  

applications closing to be considered. 
 

Enrolment Evening 2 – 9th August 2022 

5pm – 7pm in RJ Young Hall 
(Catch up evening for parents unable to make the first night) 

 

Enrolment Evening 3 – 6th September 2022 

5pm – 7pm in RJ Young Hall 
(Catch up evening for parents unable to make the first two nights) 

 

If students and parents cannot make these times then they can arrange an  

interview by contacting the Kepnock’s Administration to book an appointment for an  

enrolment interview with Andrew Millis (Deputy Principal). 

 

Year 7 2023 Orientation Day – Wednesday 7th December 2022 

All enrolled Year 6 students attending KSHS in 2023 will spend the day on  

campus. Our school day runs from 9:00am – 3.00pm. 
 


